




 

CASINO CHAIR  

NEEDED 
Richard Secord Out of School Care Society (RSOSCS) is looking for an individual 
who will be responsible for organizing the next casino in 2026. The current 

Casino Chair will be stepping down from their position and is willing to train the 
new chairperson. Tentative start date would be as soon as possible. 

Starlight Casino 
Date: Q4 of 2026 

8882 170 Street NW, Edmonton, AB 

 

 



 

RESPONSIBILITIES 
To serve as RSOSCS representative to AGLC and organizing the 2026 casino 

tentatively scheduled during the fourth quarter of 2026. 

• Responsibilities include: 

• Booking and signing contracts with our casino and countroom advisors 
• Organizing parent volunteers for the casino as the date of the event approaches. 

Richard Secord Out of School Care Society 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 

  
Top Photo: Children at the Edmonton Valley Zoo/ Bottom Photo: Children at the U of A Botanical Gardens  



HOW YOU CAN MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE… 

The Casino Event usually raises over $76,000 for the centre and has been essential 
for the centre to continue to offer: 

• Rent Assistance 

• Quality art and craft supplies, books and equipment for the kids 

•  Onsite Site/ In School Field Trips for PD Days & Spring Break 

• Off Site Field Trips in the Summer 

 
 

If you are interested in the position: 

please e-mail rsosc@telus.net 

 

 


